News story: Problems with OPG phones

We're currently experiencing problems with our phones; we are working to
resolve them.

If you're trying to contact us and it isn’t urgent, please try again later in
the week. For any urgent enquiries that can’t wait, you can still email us
at: customerservices@publicguardian.gsi.gov.uk

For any urgent safeguarding matters, please email:
opg.safequardingunit@publicquardian.gsi.gov.uk

For the latest updates, please follow OPG on Twitter.

We are sorry for any inconvenience.
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